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Dear parents/carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you about our “Summer Club”. After much deliberation, 

I have decided we will not be organising any activities throughout the 

summer.  

 

I am really disappointed that this is the situation however I don’t feel there are 

any other options. The usual Summer Club we know and love would not be 

able to run as it normally would. Our parents play a key role in the club and, 

as things stand, they would not be able to be part of it. I don’t want to be 

organising a half-hearted effort. 

 

This has been full on year (which I have only worked half of due to my 

Maternity Leave!) and I feel the staff all need a well-earned rest. I know the 

amazing #TeamIbrox would step up and offer to help however I feel it is my 

duty to encourage a break to fully recharge. We need everyone raring to go 

next session…who knows what that will bring. 

 

I look forward to the day we can organise a proper holiday club again. 

Here’s hoping that is sooner rather than later. 

 

As ever, please do not hesitate to get in touch if you would like any further 

information.  

 

 

Mrs Young x 
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